
 

 

 
 
In 1988 Gregorio Arrien published his first book on the Basque children. He went on to write two 
further books with the last being published in 2014. He died in 2018. He lived a long life and 
dedicated a large part of it to researching and writing about the children. He has until now only been 
published in Spanish. What we know about the children and their supporters we know because of 
the great work Arrien, Adrian Bell and Natalia Benjamin who have produced. 
 
I am, with the BCA and other partners, making an English edition of Save the Children! happen. This 
is not an easy project but progress has been made and agreements set in place. If you would like to 
see an English edition of this book happen you can help in a very easy way and it relates to the 
money that is needed for translation and other costs. Some has been raised so far but a big effort to 
find individual pledges and donations from organisations starts now. This is a form of crowd funding 
which is a common way of raising money for charitable objectives but a pledge from you is all that is 
required at this stage. 
 
Please do not sendmoney but if you would like to make a pledge, or to find out how you could 
support this most important project then contact me at simonmartinez1937@yahoo.com 
 
¡mil gracias! 
 
Simon 
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